HOWELL TOWNSHIP
SEWER/WATER CONNECTION

SEWER

1. $5,000.00 payable to Howell Township for connection Fee
Plumbing Permit - at Livingston County Building Department

3. Contractor (expense to homeowner):
Contractor must call Howell Township, 517-546-2817 Ext. 102 before
opening trench for lead, failure to do so relieves Howell Township
from any liability that may be incurred due to incorrectly locating trench.
a. To bring sewer line from structure to sewer lead at the road, and
b. To retrofit structure from septic to sewer if necessary.

4. Abandon septic system on existing structures, contact Health
Department for details 517-546-9850.

WATER

1. $5,000.00 — if you have been assessed.
$8,500.00 — if you have NOT been assessed.
(85,000.00 Howell Township connection fee and $3,500.00 MHOG connection fee).
2. Water Meter check payable to Howell Township:
See MHOG Meter Package sheet
Plumbing permit — at Livingston County Building Department
4. Contractor (expense to homeowner):
a. To bring water line from structure to water lead at the road, and
b. To retrofit structure from well to public water if necessary.
c. Contact MHOG to schedule for meter to be set — 800-881-4109
MHOG requires back flow prevention certification when installing the meter.
5. Contact Health Department for details on existing well detachment
517-546-9850.

[O8]

At this time it is not mandatory to hook up to sewer and/or water. If one of the systems fails it is
mandatory to hook up to that system.

**Sewer and Water District #8 had some opted in and opted out properties: opted out did not
have the special assessment spread over twenty years. Again, it is mandatory to hook up to sewer
and/or water in this district if one of the systems fails, even if property opted out.

Please contact the Deputy Treasurer, 517-546-2817 Ext. 102 or office@howelltownshipmi.org for
questions and the total amount that would be due prior to connection.

Connection fees set at 12-2024 Township Board meeting — No increase for 2025



